
 

 
 

 

July 28, 2022 

 

Statement from Trillium Health Partners on the Passing of Three Physicians 

 

(Mississauga, ON) “It is with deep sadness that Trillium Health Partners mourns the loss of three 

of our physicians who recently passed away. Dr. Jakub Sawicki, Dr. Stephen McKenzie and Dr. 

Lorne Segall were trusted colleagues who were committed to caring for their patients and 

community.  

 

The rumour circulating on social media is simply not true. Their passings were not related to the 

COVID-19 vaccine. 

 

We ask to please respect their families’ privacy during this difficult time.” 
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For more information, please contact: 

Amit Shilton 

Interim Manager, Creative Services, Media Relations and Digital Communications 

Trillium Health Partners 

Mobile: 437-237-2400 

Email: amit.shilton@thp.ca 
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